Mr Stanley E Millar
Chief Officer
'Hilltop'
Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital
Omagh
Co Tyrone
BT79 ONS

16 January 2004

Dear Mr Millar

LUCY CRAWFORD, DECEASED

I am writing to advise you that the inquest into the death of Lucy will be held in the Old Townhall Building, 80 Victoria Street, Belfast. (where my office is based) on Tuesday 17 February 2004 commencing at 10.30 a.m.

I anticipate that the inquest may well last three days. If you wished you would be most welcome to attend all or part of the proceeding in view of your initial involvement.

At the commencement of the inquest I propose to make a short statement outlining how I came to be notified of the death of Lucy and of the concerns of her parents. Would you have any objection to my including in that specific reference to the part you played.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

J L LECKEY H M CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST